
 

 
 
 
 
Gary L. Kepley 
Mailstop KSOPKJ0502-508 
Director – Regulatory Systems 
5454 West 110th Street 
Overland Park, Kansas  66211 
Voice: 913-345-7572 
Email: Gary.Kepley@embarq.com 
 

Via Electronic Filing 
February 6, 2009 
 
 
Ms. Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Re:  Advice No. WA 09-01A for United Telephone Company of the Northwest 
 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
 Enclosed are revised pages for the United Telephone Company of the Northwest Access 
Service Tariff WN U-9.  These revisions are submitted with a February 6, 2009 issue date and a 
proposed effective date of March 13, 2009.  These tariff revisions are available on Embarq's Web site 
at http://www2.embarq.com/tariffs. 
 
 The tariff pages enclosed for review are as follows: 
 
 Section 3 2nd Revised Page 3-16 
 
 The purpose of this filing is to revise the Line Extension Rate Additive, which is billed as an 
adder to the terminating Carrier Common Line minute of use rate.  WAC 480-120-071 allows Embarq 
to recover costs associated with special construction to provide POTS lines to remote areas from 
interexchange carriers. 
 
 United Telephone Company of the Northwest completed 13 residential line extensions in 2008 
at a cost of $352,854. 
 
 I Gary L. Kepley, in Compliance with WAC 480-80-103, certify that I have authority to issue 
tariff revisions on behalf of United Telephone Company of the Northwest.  
 
 Commission consideration and timely approval of these pages are respectfully requested.  
Upon approval, please return one stamped approved copy of this filing for our records.  If you have 
questions or need additional information regarding this filing, please call Barb Young at (541) 387-
9850. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Gary L. Kepley 
 
Attachments 
 
Pc: Barbara Young 
 Linda Bennett 
 Alison Stickel 
 
WA 09-01A 


